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Scott Raborn

From: Jordan Head <jordan@bbsri.org>
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 7:40 PM
To: Scott Raborn
Cc: Michael Link
Subject: PMTF Update - Shake Down Day

Good Evening, 
 
We do not have any catch indices to report for today. The Miss Leona made it on transect this a ernoon and started working through the gear for a shakedown. 
A er their shakedown was completed the weather picked up and caused them to stand down for the evening. They are staying on the transect between sta on 
14 and 16 and will commence fishing in the morning weather permi ng.  
 
The Ocean Cat is arriving at Port Moller this evening and should be on transect tomorrow ready to fish.  
 
Tomorrow both boats will be on the transect watching the weather and prepared to fish if the weather sets down. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Jordan Head 
Executive Director 
Bristol Bay Science and Research Institute 
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